Jan Markell

Olive Tree Ministries

Dear Faithful Olive Tree Partners,

We, as a team at Olive Tree Ministries, would like to express our heartfelt gratitude to
you for your faithful and sacrificial prayers and to those of you who have financially supported
Olive Tree Ministries through the years. Through your giving, we are able to share the Gospel
across the globe and equip the saints to live in these dark days.

If you haven't already heard, there have been some changes at Olive Tree Ministries.
After 25 years of faithful and cutting-edge ministry on the radio, | have decided to step back
from our media outreach and radio broadcasting. Pastor Josh Schwartz and Ken Mikle will step
in and co-host Understanding the Times Radio moving forward. The radio program will now be
half an hour long and will be available on the same stations and at the same times. Josh and Ken
will continue to provide you with a biblical worldview and perspective in these challenging
times, featuring great guests and insightful commentary.

Many great things are happening and will continue to happen at Olive Tree Ministries.
We will continue our Israel Support Project, a weekly radio program, social media content,
Prayer Wall, Pastor's Huddle, and many more initiatives. | will continue to appear on various
interview platforms, write articles, and be featured as a guest on Understanding the Times
Radio as well as The Prophecy Roundtable online with Amir Tsarfati and Pastor Barry Stagner.

Thank you so much for your continued prayers, faithfulness, and financial support. We
are grateful to each and every one of you. Let us continue to look up with expectancy. As we see
the darkening horizon, that is but a reminder that the King is coming soon.

Awaiting His Return,
% Hanho L0
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